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From: Shapiro, Stewart A
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 1:19 PM
To: Laws, Donna E <dlaws@udel.edu>
Subject: Re: Letter of Approval - BUAD870

 Dr. Beldona,

I understand that BUAD870 is currently an elective in your MS in Hospitality Business Management curriculum and that you would like to change this to make BUAD870 a required course in this program. I talked with Diane Ferry who is the Area Head of Management within my department and she sees no issue with doing this. I am therefore quite supportive of this change and am happy that BUAD can accommodate your desire to strengthen the curriculum in your MS in Hospitality Business Management program.

 

Sincerely,

 

Stewart Shapiro, Ph.D.
Chairman, Department of Business Administration
Professor of Marketing
University of Delaware
Alfred Lerner College of Business & Economics
237 Alfred Lerner Hall | Newark, DE 19716
P: 302-831-2516 | F: 302-831-4196 | E: sshapiro@udel.edu
web: www.lerner.udel.edu
